

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DEVELOPER FEE REPORT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sonoma Valley Unified School District ("District") has completed and is making available for public review its proposed Annual Developer Fee Report and Five-Year Developer Fee Findings for Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2023 ("Fee Report") pursuant to Government Code sections 66001 and 66006. The Fee Report is available for public review at the District Office, Business Department, located at 17850 Railroad Avenue, Sonoma, CA, 95476, during business hours, and also on the District's website at the following link: www.sonomaschools.org/domain/613

The Board of Trustees will review the Fee Report at its regularly scheduled public meeting on Thursday, January 11, 2024. The public meeting for this purpose will begin at 5:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable, in the BoardRoom, located at 17850 Railroad Avenue, Sonoma, CA, 95476.

Questions and/or comments should be directed to the Associate Superintendent, Business Services, Rena Seifts, at resitts@sonomaschools.org, or 707-935-4229.

Posted Tuesday, December 19, 2023.